6/3/25, 5:13 PM RE: Reasonable Period of Time MVP-SG JPA #25-0752 - Mussomeli, Michael (DEQ) - Outlook

ﬁ Outlook

RE: Reasonable Period of Time MVP-SG JPA #25-0752

From VanderPloeg, Steven A CIV USARMY CENAO (USA) <Steven.A.Vanderploeg@usace.army.mil>
Date Tue 6/3/2025 5:05 PM
To  Winn, Brenda (DEQ) <Brenda.Winn@deq.virginia.gov>

Cc  Mussomeli, Michael (DEQ) <Michael.Mussomeli@deq.virginia.gov>; justin@aqualaw.com <justin@aqualaw.com>; Prisco-Baggett, Kimberly A CIV USARMY
USACE (USA) <Kimberly.A.Prisco-Baggett@usace.army.mil>

Brenda,

The Corps concurs with the reasonable period of time end date of December 28, 2025.
Thanks,

Steven

Steven VanderPloeg

Environmental Scientist

US Army Corps of Engineers, Norfolk District
Western Virginia Regulatory Section

9100 Arboretum Parkway, Suite 235
Richmond, VA 23236

(804) 397-9836

From: Winn, Brenda (DEQ) <Brenda.Winn@deq.virginia.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 3:54 PM

To: VanderPloeg, Steven A CIV USARMY CENAO (USA) <Steven.A.Vanderploeg@usace.army.mil>
Cc: Mussomeli, Michael (DEQ) <Michael.Mussomeli@deq.virginia.gov>; justin@aqualaw.com
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Reasonable Period of Time MVP-SG JPA #25-0752

Hello Steven,

DEQ would like to propose a reasonable period of time (RPT) to end December 28, 2025, based on receipt of the Joint Permit Application/Section
401 request on April 18, 2025.

Please reply with USACE concurrence or comments.

Thank you,

Brenda Winn

Manager, Office of Wetlands & Stream Protection
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality
1111 East Main Street, Suite 1400

Richmond, VA 23219
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